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In 2024, the Council and Minister for RMA Reform made decisions relating to the extent of character 
areas within Wellington City Council’s 2024 District Plan. Live Wellington Trust sought a judicial 
review of those decisions. That judicial review was unsuccessful.  
 
The Council and Minister for RMA Reform reached an agreement with Live Wellington to pay some of 
their legal costs. That agreement is reflected in an order made by the High Court for Live Wellington 
to pay costs of $15,023.60 to Wellington City Council and $13,483.48 to the Minister for RMA Reform. 
To date, the Council has received an initial payment of $674.04 towards these costs. 
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
Official Information & Privacy  
Wellington City Council 
 
 

mailto:official.information@wcc.govt.nz

